

DESIGN COMPETITION – students can design their own violin! Collect a form from outside the music room if you would like to enter the competition. The winners' designs will be painted on instruments that cannot be played anymore and used to decorate the new music room at the back of the hall. Here is an example by Lexi Free!



HARMONY DAY: thank you to the Senior Choir who performed "Different People" at our Harmony Day. We look forward to your next performance at our school ANZAC Day ceremony.

ANZAC DAY: As usual, the Senior Band and Senior Choir will provide the music for our school ANZAC day ceremony held on Wednesday 24th April. This is WEEK 1, so please make sure the students are practicing their music.

CUP CAKE FRIDAY – 29th March. The Music Supporters will be holding a cup cake stall on Friday 29th March. More information to come.

STRING BUDDIES: This Thursday 21st March we will be holding our first *String Buddies* meeting. All year 3 and 6 string players will have a buddy or 2 each. So please come along to the hall during 1st break on Thursday.